
MINUTES OF SELECTMEN’S MEETING 
JUNE 18, 2014 

 
Chairman Smith called the meeting to order in the Selectmen’s office at 10 AM with Mrs. 
Walter also present. Mr. Hevy was absent.   
 
Highway Superintendent Gary Jean was present, along with several bidders awaiting 
results of the scheduled bid openings. 
 
Two bids for Type 1 Bituminous rolled in place were received from Mass Broken Stone 
and Palmer Paving Corporation.  Mass Broken Stone bid $67.12/ton, and Palmer 
Paving bid $66.77/ton. 
 
Road materials bids were received from Palmer Paving, Costello Industries, Bond 
Construction, F. T. Smith, WinWater, Murray Paving, Mass Broken Stone, and All 
States Asphalt. 
 
Mrs. Walter moved, and Mr. Smith seconded, a motion to refer all of the bids to Mr. 
Jean for his recommendations.  So voted. 
 
There being no further business, Mrs. Walter moved, and Mr. Smith seconded, a motion 
to adjourn at 10:45 AM.  So voted. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Leslie Scott Burton 
Administrative Assistant  


